

City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 18-1081, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council Meeting of: 09-18-2018

Title:

Approval of and authorization to execute the Office of Attorney General 2018 Safe Oklahoma Grant Program Contract for Fiscal year 2018-2019

Background:

The City was granted Forty-Five Thousand Four Hundred Sixty-Two Dollars and no cents (\$45,462.00) by the Office of Attorney General for the 2018 Safe Oklahoma Grant Program. \$37,050.00 shall be utilized for overtime policing in high crime areas, \$6,048.00 for the purchase of technology to support the prevention and intervention of violent crimes, and \$2,364.00 for the development and expansion of analytical capabilities focused on training. The terms of use for the funds are more fully described in this contract.

Staff recommends that the City Council approve and authorize execution of this contract.

Cost: \$45,462.00

Funding Source: None

Requested By: Brandon C. Berryhill, Chief of Police

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: Safe OK Grant Program Packet

Recommendation:

Approve the Office of Attorney General 2018 Safe Oklahoma Grant Program Contract and authorize its execution.